
 

 

September 20, 2023 

 

To:  Ad Hoc Committee on Committee Structure 

From:  Kim Manley, Interim Administrator 

Subject:  Comments on Process 

 

Comments from Staff – paraphrasing the conversation: 

 

1.)  It feels like everything has to go through APC – why can’t a committee approve something to go 

to the Village Board and it goes to the Village Board?  The current process can prolong things by 

a month or even two. 

2.) Reducing the redundancy of some of the committee and time spent at some would be 

beneficial. We have had to present the same things multiple times to multiple committees and 

then again at the Village Board.  

3.) Staff doesn’t always understand why everything has to run through APC but that’s the way it’s 

always been done and they don’t feel like they have the authority to say otherwise when their 

respective committee tells them it’s the next step.  

 

 

Kim Manley, 
Interim Administrator 
 
 

 

 

 
 


